

ACCREDITING COMMISSION for COMMUNITY and JUNIOR COLLEGES

Western Association of Schools and Colleges

10 COMMERCIAL BOULEVARD SUITE 204 NOVATO, CA 94949 TELEPHONE: (415) 506-0234 FAX: (415) 506-0238 E-MAIL: accjc@accjc.org www.accjc.org

> Chairperson SHERRILL L. AMADOR Public Member

Vice Chairperson STEVEN KINSELLA Administration

President BARBARA A. BENO

Vice President SUSAN B. CLIFFORD

Vice President KRISTA JOHNS

Vice President GARMAN JACK POND

Associate Vice President JOHN NIXON

Associate Vice President NORVAL WELLSFRY

September 24, 2012

Dr. Dena Maloney Superintendent/President Taft College 29 Emmons Park Drive Taft, CA 93268

Dear Superintendent/President Maloney:

Buhaca a Beur

This will acknowledge receipt of the Midterm Report from Taft College. Your timely submission of the report is appreciated.

Midterm Reports are part of the accreditation record of each institution.

The report has been received by staff and will be reviewed by the Accrediting Commission at its January 2013 meeting.

Sincerely,

Barbara A. Beno, Ph.D.

President

BAB/mg

cc: Dr. Eric Berube, Accreditation Liaison Officer